
 
 

   

         
 

  
 

    
 

 
  

    
  

        
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

   
 

     
       

 
 

              

 

         
 

 

  
 

 
   

   

From: Katrina Wall 
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2022 5:52 PM 
To: Lands-Water Regional Town Water Mailbox 
Cc: HSSG-WaterQual 
Subject: NSW Health submission on DPE's consultation draft: Regulatory framework for local 

water utilities 

Dear DPE 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide the following comments on the Department of Planning and 
Environment’s Consultation draft: Regulatory framework for local water utilities: 

 NSW Health supports improved coordination and collaboration of local water utility regulators and will 
continue to work with DPE to ensure that regulatory interactions and interdependencies are understood 
and opportunities to coordinate regulatory efforts are realised. 

 NSW Health values and supports the larger role water quality risk management will have in informing 
strategic planning and technical approvals. 

Regards 
Katrina 

Dr Katrina Wall 

A/Manager | Water Unit | Health Protection NSW 
1 Reserve Road St Leonards NSW 2165 | Locked Bag 2030, St Leonards NSW 1590 

www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/water 

Water Unit on-call 02 9391 9939 | 0491 227 423 (no SMS) | waterqual@health.nsw.gov.au 

Visit the NSW Health website for the latest information on COVID-19. 

I acknowledge the traditional owners of the land I live and work on as Australia's first people 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
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Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of NSW Health 
or any of its entities. 
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